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Q. Does the proposed switch from the “beginning-of-the-year” convention to the “mid-
year” convention not simply yield a revenue windfall to Newfoundland Power from
its customers by redefining its Rate Base to be larger than it is under the beginning
of year convention?

A. Please refer to the Company’s responses to Request for Information CA-541 and Request
for Information CA-607.
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